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MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE (2)

MONDAY 27th JUNE 2005 
QUESTION NO. 11
BELGARD ROAD – PEDESTRIAN CROSSING

QUESTION:   Councillor K. Warren

"To ask the Manager if consideration would be given to the establishment of a pedestrian crossing close to the pedestrian access on to Belgard Road from Garrynisk in Kingswood Heights, as a means of accessing the Luas Station in Belgard, and given the large number of pedestrians who use this Station from residences adjoining Belgard Road in Kingswood Heights, if he would consider other measures to help pedestrian safety as they cross the Belgard Road at this dangerous junction and if he would make a statement on the matter?" 

REPLY:

It is not possible to provide a pedestrian facility at this location given the confined layout of the existing junction.  A possible safety measure would be to install a pedestrian crossing some distance from the junction where adequate width exists in the centre median.  However such a crossing is unlikely to be used given that it would be remote from Belgard Junction.

